

## Princeton Police Department Memorandum

To: Princeton City Council

Date: 02/06/2023

Regarding: Donation made to the Princeton Police Department

From: Chief Todd Frederick

On 01/17/2023 the Princeton Police Department received a donation in the amount of \$250.00 from Julie Meisel of Princeton. In 2022, Judy assisted the Princeton K9 program with the purchase of the Bogey's bullet proof vest in memory of Kenneth R. Meisel who was United States Federal Air Marshal. The Princeton Police Department is truly grateful for this donation.

Judy asked that \$150.00 dollars be specifically placed into the donation fund that Officer Cederberg has set up for the future replacement of K9 Bogey. The other \$100.00 dollars be used for the purchase of the K9 Bogey, stuffed animals.

Chief Todd Frederick
Princeton Police Department